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As a local resident I strongly support the planning application for the new Lidl store at Salendine
Nook.

I consider this store to be a necessity due to the huge increase in local population following the mass
construction of housing in the local area, the existing supermarket, (Sainsbury’s) and other shops within the
S.N. Shopping centre are under no threat whatsoever from this much needed development.

The car park at the S.N. Shopping centre is considerably undersized and not easy to use due to the amount of

traffic.





